
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

FROM: Brett Soukup – Airport Director 

DATE OF MEETING: December 2, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Airport Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) 

 

DISCUSSION: 

This document needs to be updated for the City to close out the North Apron project and for the city to 
comply with regulations regarding stormwater runoff. It will also need to be submitted to the DNR. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 


